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As a resident of Oregon off and on since 1958, I am appalled at the deterioration of 

the respect for life by the legislative community in Oregon.  This bill is a slippery 

slope by government to control life and death issues that man has no right to control. 

 

Herschel Lange 

Retired Portland Police Officer 


